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JUL 151983

Department of the Army
Womack Army Hospital
ATTN: Colonel D. G. Tsoulos
Fort Bragg, North Carolina 28307

| Gentiemen: 3@~963
| SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 32-04054-04/83-01

Thank you for your letter of July 7,1983, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License No. 32-04054-04

| brought to your attention in our letter of June 6,1983. We will examine your
; corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.
1

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Si erely,
.

'

/<

John P. Potter, Chief
Materials Radiation

Prctection Section
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Materials Safety Programs

bec: Document Management Branch
State of North Carolina
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